Communication from Public

Name: Rachel Weeks
Date Submitted: 03/20/2025 07:51 AM
Council File No: 25-0247

Comments for Public Posting: 1 support and please pass the motion to modify the city’s building
code to allow single-staircase, single-exit multifamily residential
buildings (council file 25-0247)



Communication from Public

Name: Neil
Date Submitted: 03/20/2025 12:08 AM
Council File No: 25-0247

Comments for Public Posting: Single-stair reform is *imperative* for Los Angeles to build more
multifamily at lower costs than today. Single-stair buildings are
statistically safer than single-family homes in fire safety deaths,
and create more opportunities for family-friendly floorplans
within neighborhood contexts. We are currently burdening
ourselves for no reason — the time for abundant building is now!



